THE FRIDAY NOTES

Lloyd Harbor School ® November 21, 2014

SEL FAMILY WORD FOR NOVEMBER: Apathy

QUOTE OF THE WEEK: "Nothing is more honorable than a grateful heart." ~ Seneca

UPCOMING LHTV REPORTERS: : Anna Spehr and Sophia Keschner

$CHOOL $TORE: William Spehr and Julianne Massa

LHTV MUSICIANS: Sarah Goldman (6C) and Kaya Cohen (e6L)

Monday Hour of Code Assemblies
11/24

Tuesday
11/28

Wednesday School Closed
11/26 .
Thursday Happy Thanksgiving
1/27
Priday School Closed
11/28
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Cold Spring Harbor Library Programs

BOARD OF EDUCATION
The next regular Board of Education meeting will be held on Tuesday, December 9th 8pm at the DO.

THE SCHOOL STORE
The school store will be open on Monday, November 24th and Tuesday, November 25th from 8:30am-8:50am.
Please visit us for all of your shopping needs!

THE SALVATION ARMY THANKSGIVING FOOD DRIVE

We will be collecting canned and boxed items up until this upcoming Monday, November 24th. Thank Yyou so
much for all of your generosity with this collection!

6" GRADE SELECT CHORUS
Select Chorus ends at 3:45PM. Pick-up is ot the back circle. If you need the permission slip, it can be found under
“School Notices” on the school's website.

EMERGENCY CHANGES IN TRANSPORTATION

If a situation arises where you must make a change in your child's afternoon dismissal from school and you e-
mail us in the office, we will respond to your e-mail so you will know it has been received. If you do not receive a
response, please follow up with a telephone call to check if it was received.




BOX TOPS
We are collecting Box Tops! Please bring in your box tops and deposit them in the plastic container outside of the
LHTV Newsroom (Room 107) to help us meet this vear's goal.

MORNING ACTIVITIES DROP-OFF$

Only those children who have a scheduled morning activity may be dropped off before the 8:30AM start of
school. We do not have the personnel to monitor students left here before this time.

EARLY PICK-UP
If you decide, after your child has left for school, that you need to pick him/her up early, it is not necessary to call
ahead. Please just come to the front office and we will call your child for dismissal. Back-up notes are still
necessary when your child has a change in transportation at the end of the day.

AFTERNOON ACTIVITIES - DISMISSAL
All students attending an after-school activity will be picked up at the back circle. Please follow the traffic
pattern of the PM dismissal (reverse traffic flow). As always, the safety of our children is paramount. Children
are not permitted to cross between cars or through the parking lots.

SAFETY DRILLS
This week we will be conducting our first Lock Down drill of the year. Teachers have spoken to the children
about the process. As the year continues, all types of (unannounced) drills will take place during the school day
and we want the children to remain comfortable with our procedures.

FROM THE LH$/PTG...

Lloyd Harbor Unites
We would like to sincerely thank the families for participating in this year's Lloyd Harbor Unites. We greatly
appreciate your support of the LHSPTG. Congratulations to the Spehr, Tsoumpas and Wang families on winning
the cash prizes. Stay tuned for upcoming events planned for the remainder of the school year.

Earth Day Celebration
We are also looking for volunteers to help with our LHS Earth Day Celebration planned for April.  Planning has
already begun. Anyone interested in helping out should contact Heather Spehr at lanespehr@hotmail.com or
Dawn Flower at dawnmflower@gmail.com.

Holiday Boutique
Save the date for the Holiday Boutique, December 2nd - 4th at Lloyd Harbor School.

$ixth Graders - Yearbook
Get your pictures in the yearbook! The Yearbook Staff invites students and parents to submit photos for the
yearbook. We are looking for a baby photo, 2nd grade portrait, 5th and 6th grade play, 4th through 6th grade
concerts and 2nd through 6th grade field days, Halloween, class trips, Symbols of America, Luau, Colonial Day,
Philadelphia trip, classroom celebrations, and Science Fair. Our photographers can't be everywhere. Help us get
as many photos as possible to create a terrific book everyone will want to have. Here is how you can submit
photos online: Go to https://imaggs.schoolannualonline.com/login If it does not automatically log you into the
site, enter username: 401854101, Browse to select the photo(s) you wish to upload. Enter information about the
photo and provide contact information in case the staff needs additional information. Click "Save Details”. It's
that easy! Submit your photos today! The last day to submit photos is 03/01/2015. The Yearbook Staff will review
all photos and determine final yearbook content. We cannot guarantee that all submissions can be used in the
book.




LHSPTG HOLIDAY BOUTIQUE

The Holiday Boutique is scheduled for Tuesday, Wednesday, and Thursday, December
2, 3 and 4. The classes will follow the schedule below. The boutique will not be open
prior to 9:00. Please join us at your child’s scheduled time if you feel that you want to
help with the purchases. Thank you.

Tuesday, December 2

9:00 - 9:30....cccvvvevvvmnnnnn. e v e 6 Mr. O'Rourke
9:50 - 10:20.ccccivrveremeerenninnnn, e .... 6 Ms, Battiloro
10:35 = 11:05..iiiiccivrrsecccce st ee e s, 3 MS. Smith
11:20-11:50............... cereerens v renren .eeeen 3 Ms, O'Donnell
12:05-12:35....ccvvenne. e s 3 MS, Terry
12:40 - 1:20.............. rere e erareen, ........ LUNCh Break
1:35 = 2:05. i e errree e 4 Ms. LaPollo
2:20 - 2:50............. S e veenenennnn. 6 M, Levesque

Wednesday, December 3

9:00 - 9:30.......... e T covrnennennnennn 4 Ms, Classi

9:35 -10:05....... ererrereaaaa., e 6 Mr. Cunningham
10:10-10:40....... errerrerearene crereens e v 5 Ms, Barrese
10:45 - 11315, erererevere . vernnenns. 4 Ms. Sewell
11:20~11:50........... e rrernerrerennre. v D Ms, Baratta
11:55-12:55...ccuuueerenn .. Lunch Break

1:00 = 1:30ummmieeiicieie e eerrren ..... 2 Ms, Palmer

1:40 - 2:10........ e .5 Ms. Wetzel

Thursday, December 4

10:00 = 10:30 cueeereeerirereeeeeeeee e 3 Ms. Craco
10:35 - 11:05......cuvee.ee. e, erean e 4 Ms, Caputo
11:10 - 11:50........ et e, .+..esn. LUNCh Break
12:05 = 12:35 e v 2 MS, Rivera
12:50 - 1:20...... Hereerer it rrses e reeanasanttstranrerrnnss 2 Ms. Conroy
1:35 - 2:05........ e . e 3 Ms. Cooney




Lloyd Harbor School

COLD SPRING HARBOR CENTRAL SCHOOL DISTRICT
7 School Lane  Huntington, New York 11743

Valerie R. Massimo, Principal (631) 367-8800
Phil Gray, Assist. to the Princ./Music Coord. (631) 367-8801

November 21, 2014
Dear Parents:

As you are aware, we are now using our student management system, eSchoolData, to create
the reports that you receive. Beginning this marking period, you will need to access
the report cards on the eSchoolData “Parent Portal”’. This report card will be available
on-line on December [2 at 5:00 PM,

If have a Parent Portal account in eSchoolData, you are already set up. If this is your first
experience with the portal and need an account, please follow the instructions below:

Setting up an eSchoolData account:

Note: You only need to create one account to access the information for all of your children. In creating an account online, you will need to
have the following information handy for one of your children:

* Parent/Guardian Name (apply using one parent's name only) and Student Name

* Student ID Number (can be found on schedule/progress report/report card, also is their lunch system ID numbery)

* Student Grade Level (as of September 2013)

+ School (as of September 2013)

I. Go to the CSH webpage (www.csh.kl2.ny.us)

2. Go to the pull down menu “For Parents” and click on “Parent Portal”

3. Scroll all the way down to “How can | apply for access to the portal?” and click the blue
link that begins with “You can apply for an account online.” Click “Yes” on the pop-up
window.

4. The eSchoolData login screen will open. Click on “Online Registration” (bottom of the
box).

5. You will be asked to fill out information on three tabs, beginning with the Account
Information portion (followed by Personal Information and Student Information).

6. Once all parts have been filled out, you will receive an automatically-generated email
indicating that your registration information has been submitted. After the data has
been reviewed, you will receive an additional email.

Getting the Report Card:

|. Log onto your account
Click on the ID number of your child
For grades K-5 - click on the “ERC" tab
For grade 6 - click on “Report Card” tab
Click print for a hard copy.

“rhw

Please know that for the marking period ending this mohth, Elementary Report Cards will also
be distributed at the March parent conferences. In June, the final report cards will be both
posted on the portal and mailed home.

Sincerely,
Valerie Massimo



Give Yourself a Gift This Holida Y Season

Cold Spring Harbor Central School District
proudly presents:

Dr. Shefali Tsabary

Becoming a Conscious Parent

Wednesday, December 10, 2014
7:00pm
Cold Spring Harbor Jr/ Sr High School
Performing Arts Center
Pre-Registration: $10
Night of Event: $15

Please register online at:
www.csh.k12.nv.us

*Pre-registration is strongly recommended as space is limited*

Dr. Shefali Tsabary is a clinical psychologist who received her training at Columbia
University. She integrates Eastern mindfulness with Western psychology, establishing her
as one of a kind in the parenting field. Dr. Tsabary has made multiple appearances on
Oprah’s Lifeclass series. She is the author of two pa renting books — The Conscious Parent,
and Out of Control.



For Kids & Teens! Programs from Cold Spring Harbor

Library’s Youth Services Department. Registration Required!

Friday Fun @ the Library:!

Come to the Library Friday, November 28

Lego Club @ 11:00 am

Afternoon Arts & Crafts @ 2:00-4:00 pm
Rocket and Robot Mania ’ /

Save the Date!

Ballet Long Island- Nutcracker Act Il
Sunday December 7, 2014 3:00 PM to 4:00 PM
Make plans to enjoy this seasonal favorite at your library!
Registration is required.

For more information about any Kids or Teen Programs or for program registration, contact a
Youth Services Librarian at the Cold Spring Harbor Library - 631-692-6820

For Adults! Programs and Services from Cold Spring Harbor

Library’s Information Services Department

Genealogy: Discover your Ancestors
Tuesday, December 2 at 2 pm

Learn how to research your family tree
using Google and other online tools.

Q&A follows.

For more information about any Adult Program, contact Information Services at the Cold
Spring Harbor Library at 631-692-6820.



